The Honorable Norman F. Lent
U. S. House of Representatives

Washington, D.

c.

20515

Dear Congressman Lent:

This replies to your September 27 letter enclosing a2 copy of Mr. Herbert

Jaffe’s September 15 letter to you.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission's

“requirements and testing procedures...for the diesel generators for
emergency power at Lilco's Shoreham nuclear power plant..." are set
forth in the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation's Standard Review

Plan--specifically chapters eight and nine.

Copies of the Standard

Review Plan are on file in the Public Document Room; however, in order
to be more responsive to Mr. Jaffe's request, I am enclosing copies of

those two chapters with this letter.

please let me know.

Enclosures:
As stated

bcc: SECY (3)

CA (3)

Sincerely,

Frank Ingram

If you need additional information,

Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs
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